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Fao Clare Adamson
Why can't I see my objection in your planning website?
Kind regards

Julian Clegg
31 Oatlands Drive
Weybridge
KT13 9LZ

On Sun, 19 Feb 2023, 13:36 Julian Clegg wrote:
I was extremely disappointed when the 2020/0691 application refusal was overturned, and now I see that
two more applications have been put in to further increase the number of flats from the existing 51 by a
further 60 making a total of 111.
The 2 applications if successful will completely ruin this end of Oatlands Drive which prior to 2020/0691 was
made up of single family dwellings. The 2020/0691 development is a complete eyesore and will increase
traffic and pollution substantially at this end of Oatlands Drive. One only has to drive down the road at any
time resembling rush hour to understand the problems we already face, it can often be seen at a standstill
even now, which has a knock-on affect over Walton bridge and through the town itself. Now the new plans
will more than double the apartments, totally destroying the character of the area, creating gridlocked
traffic and creating vast amounts of pollution affecting wild life and plants and destroying the local
ecosystem.
Please please do not allow these applications to go through. With global warming on the increase, we
should be looking after our environment, not destroying it.

Kind regards

Julian Clegg
31 Oatlands Drive
Weybridge
KT13 9LZ
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